

Date: 24/03/2016

Our reference: FOIRQ3069

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find below the information you requested under the Freedom of Information Act.

Your Request:

1. The name of your Head/Director of Pharmacy (or Chief Pharmacist) – **Judith Cope.**

In line with the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003, the individual named above does NOT consent to direct marketing and the Trust will formally complain to the Information Commissioner's Office in response to any direct marketing.

- 2. Structure chart of your pharmacy department Please see the attached PDF.
- 3. Total number of pharmacists, pharmacy technicians, pharmacy assistants and administrative staff in the dept.
- Pharmacists: 51.2 Whole Time Equivalent ("WTE").
- Pharmacy Technicians: 40 WTE (plus 2 Quality Assurance Technicians).
- Preregistration Pharmacists: 7 WTE.
- Preregistration Technicians: 4 WTE.
- Pharmacy Assistants: 14.5 WTE.
- Storekeeper, Invoice clerk, Porters: 5 WTE.

I trust that the information provided is sufficient and helps to answer any concerns, questions or issues you may have.

If you should have any further queries related to this request, please do not hesitate to contact me. Please ensure that the above reference number is quoted on any correspondence.

Re-use of information

The information provided is Trust copyright. You may re-use this Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Foundation Trust copyright information in accordance with the Open Government Licence: http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/2/

(Please note that re-use of personal data is not allowed under this license.)

For information which is not Great Ormond Street Hospital for Children NHS Foundation Trust copyright, e.g. external websites, please contact the named party directly.



Yours sincerely

Tobi DanmoleFreedom of Information Co-ordinator
Email foiteam@gosh.nhs.uk

[enclosed – Your rights – see next page]



Your rights

If you are not satisfied with the response to your request for information, please do not hesitate to contact the member of the FOI team whose name appears on the response letter. Please quote your reference number on any correspondence.

You can also write to the Head of Clinical Governance & Safety at the following address:

Clinical Governance & Safety Team Great Ormond Street Hospital LONDON WC1N 3JH

If you are still not satisfied with your response, you also have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner.

You can contact the Information Commissioner's Office at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF